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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To the Commodity Futures Trading Commission:

Your proposed rules that call for restricting leverage to lO-to-1 is another strike against capitalism and freedom
of rights in this country. As a FOREX trader, I think that this proposal will restrict free trade and just push trading

accounts out of the US.

PLEASE DO NOT PASS THIS PROPOSAL!

Sincerely,

William S. Woodman


